
 

Ref: Tagrugby/BB 
 
 
10th April 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
Year 5 & 6 Tag Rugby Club 
 
Children in year 5 and 6 are warmly invited to take part in an after-school tag rugby club led 
by Mr Watters. The club will run on a Thursday 3.15 – 4.15pm and will begin on 18th April 
2024. Children will need to bring suitable PE kit, (t-shirt, shorts or joggers and a jumper), to 
change into and they may need an extra drink too. 
 
The children will have the opportunity to develop a range of skills and have a lot of fun in 
the process. This after-school club will be a fantastic way for the children to continue 
enjoying the sport and develop a real passion for tag rugby.  
 
Unfortunately, there is a limit on how many children we can have so please return the 
permission slip as soon as possible.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Ms S. Shepherd   
Headteacher                                         
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 
Year 5 & 6 Club Tag Rugby 

 
Child’s name: ...................................................................................... Class: ………………………. 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the Tag Rugby Club.  
I will pick them up at 4.15pm /They can walk home at 4.15pm (Please circle). 
 
 
Signed:............................................................................................... Date:............................. 
 
Print Name:............................................................................................................................. 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


